
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 2 October 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Please Note: For Council Meetings in the Election/
Caretaker Period (17 September to 26 October) 
there will be no public question time.

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the perfect 
position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

HARD WASTE COLLECTION BOOKINGS 

Bookings for the annual hard waste collection 
service are closing Friday 20 September. 
 
This provides residents with a convenient way to 
dispose of hard rubbish, particularly if they are 
unable to attend a transfer station themselves. 
 
All residents are eligible to receive one collection 
at a fee of $157 per property. A reduced rate of $56 
applies for pension card holders.

Collections will take place during October/
November. 

A maximum of 2 cubic metres of waste will be 
collected from properties that have booked a 
collection.

For more information and to book, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/hardwaste

TINY TOWNS FUND

The Tiny Towns Fund aims to enhance Victoria’s 
smallest towns. Applications for grants between 
$5,000 and $50,000 are now open to towns with up 
to 5,000 residents.

The first round of this funding stream supported 
over 200 projects.

This second round encourages new and more 
applications, with a simplified application process 
to make it easier for volunteer-run groups

Applications close 25 October 2024.

For more information, please visit:  
www.rdv.vic.gov.au

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Sustainable Living Series by Renew
Join us for a number of exciting 
FREE webinars about sustainable 
living! Learn practical tips and tricks 
to reduce your carbon footprint 
and create a greener future for our 
region. 

South Gippsland Shire Council is 
teaming up with Bass Coast Shire 
Council and have partnered with 
not-for-profit organisation Renew, 
to deliver a series of free interactive 
webinars about sustainable home 
renovation tips and tricks.

The sessions include: 

•	 Sustainable Building Materials - 
Wednesday 18 September from 
6.00pm to 7.30pm

•	 Water and Greening - Wednesday 
25 September from 6.00pm to 
7.30pm

The team from Renew will share 
valuable insights equipping you with 
the tools to harness a sustainable 
lifestyle. 

Don’t miss out on these invaluable 
energy saving tips and sustainable 
living tricks, to help create a greener 
environment for South Gippsland 
and our neighbouring Shires. 

For more information and to register 
your attendance, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
renew

Council impounded a grey 2002 Ford sedan from 
Walkerville on Friday 5 July 2024 in accordance with 
Schedule 11 of the Local Government Act 1989. 

• Registration Number: 1VB1ZZ 
• VIN Number: 6FPAAAJGSW2A20481
This vehicle is now for sale to the public as it has not 
been collected and the relevant fees have not been 
paid within 14 days of impoundment.

To submit an offer please label it “Abandoned Vehicle” 
and address it to Coordinator Local Laws, South 
Gippsland Shire Council, Private Bag 4, Leongatha Vic 
3953.

Offers close at 2.00pm on Wednesday 19 September 
2024 and are to be delivered to Council’s reception area 
at 9 Smith Street, Leongath. 

The vehicle can be viewed at Council’s Depot in 
Korumburra by appointment with the Community 
Health and Safety team on 5662 9200.

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

Impounded Vehicle –
Notice of Sale 


